

## City of Richmond

## **Report to Council**

To:

Richmond City Council

Date:

June 18, 2009

From:

Councillor Linda Barnes, Chair

File:

Public Works and Transportation Committee

Re:

PESTICIDE SPRAYING BY PROVINCIAL GOVERNMENT

The Public Works and Transportation Committee, at its meeting held on Wednesday, June 17, 2009, considered the above matter, and recommends as follows:

## **Committee Recommendation**

That a letter be written to the Provincial Government under the Mayor's signature requesting that, in advance of pesticide spraying, residents receive a courtesy notice from the provincial agency or company undertaking the spraying.

Councillor Linda Barnes, Chair Public Works and Transportation Committee